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Sub: Terms of reference for the 8th Central Pay Commission  - reg: 
Ref: Cabinet approval for the constitution of 8th Pay Commission. 

 
Respected Sir 

 
         

          All India Retired  BSNL Executives' Welfare Association ( AIRBSNLEWA) a majority association 
representing BSNL pensioners with due respect and gratitude would like to extend our sincere  thanks  for 
your esteemed approval of the long awaited 8th Central Pay Commission.   We are very much thrilled 
about your commitment to the nation and we the BSNL/MTNL pensioners are very much hopeful about 
your action in ensuring justice and equity towards the BSNL/MTNL pensioners who had dedicatedly 
served the nation through  their service life.  Even in the post retirement also we the BSNL/MTNL 
pensioners are continuing to contribute meaningfully to our civil society, leveraging their life time 
knowledge and experience for the betterment of our country.  Each BSNL/MTNL pensioner, irrespective 
of our pre-retirement status is a repository of invaluable wisdom and remains as an asset to the nation. 
 

Sir, we the BSNL/MTNL pensioners are enshrined in our constitution must find true reflection in 
the terms of reference of the 8th CPC w.r.t. their pension revision.  Hence, we the BSNL/MTNL 
pensioners would like to earnestly request your goodself to ensure that all the BSNL/MTNL pensioners  
across the country along with all other Govt. departments and PSUs  are comprehensively covered within 
the terms of reference of the 8th CPC.  This will ensure that the benefits of the commission  reach the 
BSNL/MTNL pensioners fostering a sense of inclusion and security among those who have devoted their 
lives in service of nation. 
 

We strongly believe in your visionary leadership and unwavering commitment towards the 
welfare of every citizen of our country.  We are confident that justice will be served to the BSNL/MTNL 
pensioners.  We humbly request your goodself to kindly advise the concerned departments / authorities to 
incorporate this request in the terms of reference for the 8th CPC for pension revision, its kind 
consideration and necessary favourable action please. 
 
 With due respect and in anticipation 

Yours Faithfully 

 
( Prahlad Rai ) 

General Secretary 
Copy to:  
 
1. The Hon. Minister of Finance, Govt. of India, New Delhi 
2. The Cabinet Secretary, Govt. of India, New Delhi 
3. The Secretary DoT., New Delhi 
4. The CMD, BSNL, New Delhi. 
 

 


